

Newsletter



2nd February 2018

Dates

Monday 12th
February - Friday
16th February - half
term

Wednesday 28th March - last day of term

Monday 16th April - nursery reopens

Photo Day

Next Wednesday (7th) we have a photographer visiting nursery to take individual photographs of the children. You will receive a proof pack, from which you can decide if and what size photographs you wish to purchase. Please enclose the correct amount of money or credit card details as the envelopes will be sealed to be collected by the photographer.

Easy Peasy

You will receive a letter today given the further details about the nursery's involvement with the Easy Peasy project. It contains details of how you will shortly be able to access an app that sends games ideas to parents, to help develop the skills that prepare children for school.

What are the children learning next week?

This term N2 are developing their Maths skills through sorting, ordering and counting objects. This helps them to develop the mathematical/logical part of the brain which children and adults use to understand number systems and work out mathematical problems.



Students

Three students from New College have started placements here this week.
Their names are Lauren, Rebecca and Megan. As with all staff, they have had the required safeguarding checks done before they start.

Building Work

Our nursery is having a small extension done in order to extend the space for children having their lunch at nursery. The area will be completely cordoned off, and the highest safety standards followed. I'm sure the children will enjoy watching the builders at work (from the safety of inside). All being well, the project will be completed in 8 weeks.

Our Younger Learners

Well done to those parents who have helped their child "ditch the dummy" over Christmas! If your child hasn't managed to yet, why not give it try? Although the first few nights might be tricky it is so much better for children's speech and language development not to be talking through a dummy, and will help their teeth grow in better too.

